
 

 

29 November 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Notification of increased charges for Toast Club and After School Club 

Please be advised that as of the 01 January 2020 there will be a slight increase in charges for our wrap 

around care. Toast Club will increase by 20p per day and After School Club will increase by 50p per day, the 

new charges are as follows: 

 

Toast Club: £1.20 per day 

After School Club: £4.00 per day 

 

We provide both Toast Club and After School Club at a heavily discounted rate and these clubs have not 

had an increase for many years. Our wrap around care is staffed by fully qualified Our Lady & St Edward’s 

staff and this small increase will allow us to continue to provide the provision. 

If you access these services can you please ensure that payment is made in advance via ParentPay.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs E McGunigall 
Headteacher 
 

 

 



 

 

 


